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Hi Patrick,

Acevedo, Megan

Friday, November 18, 2022 11:14 AM

Patrick Shannon

Enchanted Springs AppNo's 13184, 13201, 13193

Here is a quick recap of our phaone conversation today. | have three of your cannabis applications that are assigned to
me. Two are very incomplete and have some credits on the accounts (application 13184; APN 524-061-008, &
application 13201; APN 522-175-004), and one of them is almost complete but needs a Well Assessment Report to move
forward to a hearing for approval (application 13193; APN 524-016-005). | recommend withdrawing the applications
13184 & 13201, since they have not gone into referrals and are nowhere near complete. Please submit your request for
withdrawal asap, as | have sent the deficiency letters giving you 30-days to respond or the applications will be denied.

Let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank youl

Megan Acevedo
Planner Il
Cannabis Services Division

Planning and Building Department

707-441-2634



